
                          

 

 
 

12 May 2010 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been informed by manufacturer CEL that the material colour will change from black to a natural white 
colour on part number 473094, this change has now commenced.  
 
There is no change to the material used or the dimensions of the part, the change is cosmetic and does not affect 
the form, fit or function of the part. 
 
Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our warehouse facility therefore it may take some time for this change to 
filter through to customer deliveries of the above part number.  
 
Please ensure this information is circulated to the relevant persons within your organisation to prevent any issues in 
the supply chain of the above products. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Anglia 
 


